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Caiti Hall

From: Caiti Hall

Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 10:53 AM

To: 'Mark.d.bittner@ice.dhs.gov'

Subject: Request for Status update on 2017-ICFO-45386 and 2018-ICFO-03033 

Hello Mr. Bittner, 
 
I am writing concerning two ICE FOIA requests. The first, Request 2017-ICFO-45386, was received by ICE on August 15, 
2017 and was estimated to be completed by October 2, 2017. However, despite numerous emails to the ICE FOIA 
department and a response indicating “this request has been assigned to an analyst for processing,” no updates have 
been given as to the status of the request and when I can expect the documents.  
 
The second, Request 2018-ICFO-03033, was received by ICE on September 29, 2017 and was expected to be completed 
on November 22, 2017. This deadline has passed and I have not received an update. Please let me know when I can 
expect the completed requests delivered to me.  
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Best, 
 
Caitilin Hall 
Paralegal 
Civil Rights Education and Enforcement Center (CREEC) 
104 Broadway, Suite 400 
Denver, CO  80203 
303.757.7901 
www.creeclaw.org 
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